
Town of Albion 
Public Hearing: 2020 Preliminary Budget 

October 30, 2019 
 

Present: Supervisor Aaron Walter 
Councilman Randy Mattison 
Councilman Lonny Mattison 
Recording Secretary: Amy J. Ford, Town Clerk 
Absent: Councilman Richard Corlis Sr. 
Councilman Richard Mullin 
 
  
 Proof of Notice having been furnished, the Public Hearing on the 2020 Preliminary Budget was 
called to order at 6:00 pm by Aaron Walter, Supervisor; who then led in the Pledge of Allegiance to the 
Flag. 
 
 The following person(s) spoke either for or against said Budget: 

1. Mr. Ted Bennett questioned the amount for Health Insurance, he believes it should be more. 
2. Mr. Carl Anson Sr. questioned the Assessor’s re-evaluation. 
3. Supervisor Walter stated the Board would be voting on this budget at their regular monthly 

meeting Tuesday, November 12th. 
 

Motion made by Councilman R. Mattison seconded by L. Mattison to adjourn the hearing. Motion 
carried. Adopted (3-0) Supervisor Walter – aye; Councilman R. Mattison – aye; Councilman L. 
Mattison – aye 
 
All person(s) desiring to be heard, having been heard, the Hearing was terminated at 6:12 pm. 
 
 

 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Amy J. Ford, RMO 
Town Clerk 


